
 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Meeting Minutes – February 10, 2020 

 
 

Attendance: 
 
Commission Members: Connie Ace-Chair, William Sparke, David Sharp, Shu-I Tu 
 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Mark Lomax – Liaison 

Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth – President, Ken Samen, Kathy Newcomb, 
              Donna Sempowski, Brenda Bagonis-Cooke 
 
 

Call to Meeting at 7:04PM by Chair  
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 Chair welcomed Brenda to attend WHC meeting and briefed her on mission of WHC. 

 WHC members approved 1/13/2020 meeting minutes.   

 WHC enthusiastically supported the motion of requesting BoS to approve Kathy Newcomb as a new 
Commission member. 

 Kathy informed meeting attendees that Open Space Committee has discussed many ideas to 
generate funds to support its activities. 

 WHC voted to name Kathy as its liaison with Open Space Committee.   

 There is no visible progress for the sign of Daniel P. Bradley memorial. 

 New Business.   
o WHC voted unanimously to request the BoS to renew WHS’s membership in the Mercer 

Museum, given the valuable research asset that institution provides for the Commission.  
Membership cost is $40 per year. 

o Chair reiterated the importance of having dialogue with BoS prior to Township decision on 
proposed developments to minimize potential impacts to existing historic structures.   

 Mail. None. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:422PM. 
 

 
                                                        Next Meeting March 9, 2020 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


